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Lead Safe Ohio Program Signed into law by Governor Mike DeWine on 
Jan. 6, 2023, House Bill 45 provides $150 

million to be used in coordination with the Ohio 
Department of Health for an American Rescue 

Plan Act lead poisoning prevention and 
mitigation program.

• Ohio Department of Development’s Lead Safe 
Ohio Program
Funds will be utilized in a comprehensive 

approach through various activities to ensure 
the program’s success.

• Legislation set-aside for the Ohio Department of 
Health
Funds will be utilized to continue the Lead 

Safe Housing Fund Program.
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